
spacepirates.net Inquiry

19 messages

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Fri, Jan 8, 2021 at 3:49 PM

To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Hello Christofer,

I hope you are well,

The current asking price for this domain name is \$[REDACTED] USD, I have a good relationship with the owner and have gotten them to entertain offers in the past,

Please call me at [REDACTED] if you have an offer I can present to the owner or if there are any questions you may have on the next steps to acquire this domain name.

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

You have received this email from [REDACTED] If you are not interested in the service or domain we are offering, but like to learn more about other opportunities please let us know. To unsubscribe from all emails click: [unsubscribe](#)

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Mon, Jan 11, 2021 at 3:50 PM

To: Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>

Hello Christofer,

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the purchase of the domain name, [spacepirates.net](#).

Best,
Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Wed, Jan 13, 2021 at 10:29 AM

To: Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>

Hello Christofer,

I am following up to see what I might be able to do to make a deal work here?

Best,
Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Wed, Jan 13, 2021 at 12:51 PM

Hi Robert,

I apologize for the lack of response. It appears this conversation was being filtered as spam.

I have been interested in the spacepirates.net domain for a while now. I've consistently inquired about acquiring it, once in July of 2019 and again in February of 2020.

I am, however, just an independent game developer. I wrote about my interest in Space Pirates on my blog [here](#) along with my future development plans. I hope that in light of this, the owner might be sympathetic to my cause and would be willing to work out a deal.

The requested price is indeed very high for my budget, but I'm willing to renegotiate my offer to \$[REDACTED] or roughly [REDACTED] BTC if the owner is willing to accept payment in Bitcoin. If the price is agreed upon, I will pay either \$[REDACTED] or [REDACTED] BTC (whichever is the higher value in USD at the time of acceptance).

Please let me know if the owner finds these terms agreeable.

Thank you,

Christofer Padilla
[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Wed, Jan 13, 2021 at 2:14 PM

Hello Christopher,

I am glad you found the emails! I will report that to our tech team, every now and then we get flagged as junk and they make some changes to let companies know we are legit.

I will discuss the offer with the owner, unfortunately this owner only takes USD.

Once I have spoken to them I will update you,

Thanks,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 11:38 AM

Hello Christofer,

Apologies for the delay,

I have been discussing the offer with the owner and after some back and forth they have agreed to accept,

I am going to create a transaction with escrow.com for you to complete the acquisition,

If there are any questions on the process please let me know,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 3:46 PM

Hi Rob,

Thank you, that is great news. I look forward to hearing from you as soon as the transaction has been created.

Cheers,

Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 4:15 PM

Hi Chris,

You should have received an email from escrow.com, if you have not please let me know and I will advise them,

Thanks,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile: [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 5:32 PM

Thanks. I have agreed to the terms of the transaction.

-Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Fri, Jan 22, 2021 at 11:16 AM

Hi Rob,

I just wanted to inform you that I've received the request for payment and that I have 9 days until the transaction expires; my funds should be available in my bank for wire transfer on Monday, the 25th. This should be within the allotted time frame, but I just wanted to let you know about the delay.

Thanks,

Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Fri, Jan 22, 2021 at 11:33 AM

Thanks Chris, I will update the seller,

Hope you have a good weekend,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 11:01 AM

Hi Rob,

I just wanted to follow up with you again regarding the transfer of funds for the escrow. Unfortunately, there is a daily wire limit of \$[REDACTED] imposed by my bank, so I would have to go into a local branch by appointment to make a wire transfer that exceeds this limit. My branch is booked for the week, except by cancellation.

I therefore have two options available, depending on if the first is acceptable: I can make two wire transfers, the first in the amount of \$[REDACTED] and the second a day later in the amount of \$[REDACTED]. Otherwise, I will have to wait until I can book an appointment with a banker to make a single transfer, which may or may not be before the escrow transaction expires (I don't know the exact date that it does).

Please let me know as soon as possible if two wire transfers would be acceptable or if you would prefer to wait for a single wire transfer, in which case a new transaction may be necessary.

Thank you,

Chris

[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 12:10 PM

Hi Chris,

I think 2 wires will work as we have had people short pay due to unforeseen fees and then pay the balance by paypal/card or a second wire.

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>
To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 12:46 PM

Sounds good. First transfer should be sent sometime today.

Thanks.

[Quoted text hidden]

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>
To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 11:00 AM

Hi Chris,

The funds are secured and we are ready to proceed with the transfer,

Please use this code to initiate the transfer of the domain to your registrar,

[REDACTED]

If you have any questions please let me know,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 12:17 PM

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>

To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Sounds good. I've initiated the transfer.

Thanks,

-Chris

[Quoted text hidden]

Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 5:04 PM

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Thanks Chris,

I have asked the seller to expedite the transfer and release the name, it should be done today or tomorrow.

I will monitor it to confirm when it does.

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Thu, Jan 28, 2021 at 4:16 PM

Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

To: christoferpadilla@gmail.com

Cc: cwade@escrow.com

Hi Chris,

The transfer for Spacepirates.net has now completed,

Could you please update [escrow.com](https://www.escrow.com) to reflect your receipt of the domain when able, that will trigger the closing of the transaction,

Thanks,

Rob

Robert [REDACTED]
Sales Consultant

Direct: [REDACTED]
Office: [REDACTED]
Mobile [REDACTED]
Skype: [REDACTED]

All prices are in USD, prices and availability can change without notice.

[Quoted text hidden]

Thu, Jan 28, 2021 at 4:44 PM

Christofer Padilla <christoferpadilla@gmail.com>

To: Robert [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]>

Cc: [REDACTED]

The transfer has been completed and I indicated on the transaction that I've received the domain.

Thank you, it's been a pleasure doing business with you.

Cheers,

Chris

[Quoted text hidden]